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Adam Greenhalgh

From: Ben Ponting <ben@dexterdesigns.co.uk>

Sent: 22 October 2021 16:49

To: Adam Greenhalgh

Cc: James Dexter; John Wiseman

Subject: RE: 2021/3517/P - Guilford Street & LBC

Attachments: 1346_V03.0-D001 A1.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Adam 

 

Thanks for the email.  

 

The applicants are happy to omit the planters.  

 

No lighting or signage is proposed, but happy that this could be dealt with under a separate submission if needed.  

 

Attached is a plan showing the gate in more detail at a scale of 1:5. We trust this provides the additional information 

required to cover the queries in your email below, but should you require any further information please let us 

know.  

 

Many thanks in advance.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Ben   

 

Ben Ponting BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI 

Planning Consultant 

ben@dexterdesigns.co.uk   

 

Unit 5, Victoria Grove, Bedminster, Bristol, BS3 4AN 

 

Tel: 01172 448 465 

 

 
 

www.dexterdesigns.co.uk  

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 

entity to whom they are addressed.If you are not the intended addressee, or the person responsible for delivering it 

to them, you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use all or part of it in any way.To do so may be unlawful. 

If you receive this e-mail by mistake, please advise the sender immediately. 

DEXTER BUILDING DESIGN LIMITED       Company number 06300417    Registered in England 

 


